CHETEK BULLDOG BOOSTER CLUB

GENERAL SESSION MINUTES – DECEMBER 1. 2008

Members Present:  Dennis Bachman, Rick Bowers, Randy Marty, Sharon Meister, Bryan Yenter, Julie Zwernik and RosaLea Bachman

The meeting was called to order by President Dennis Bachman at 7:00 p.m.  The minutes of the 11/2/08 minutes were approved and the Treasurer’s report given and approved.

OLD BUSINESS:  

Football Camera Note:  Jay Dachel reported to RosaLea that the camera that had been sent was not as expensive as the one approved by the Club.  He doesn’t have an invoice for the camera as of yet, but the cost was lower than what was approved.
The NWGB Traveling Team Tournament is scheduled for January 10-11th, 2009.   Marty Helgeson and Rod Rhodes will be asked for an update at the January meeting.  Shari Bowers is in charge of scheduling parents to work concessions and Colleen Jacob and Michelle Steiner are in charge of food. 
Baseball Poster Sponsors:  The Club has not yet received all pledges relative to the posters.

President Bachman indicated that there is a verbal agreement between track and football to use the storage shed on a 50-50 basis between the two sports.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Bryan Yenter advised the Club that Stan Johnson of Menomonie donated the following items to the school for softball / baseball:  Full size batting cage, pitching machine, softballs and a soft toss.  A discussion was had as to obtaining a batting cage within one of the gyms at the school.  Bryan indicated that the biggest issue was floor protection if a batting cage was installed.  Bryan was going to check on the price of a batting cage lift system and floor protection.

Sale of baseball caps:  Approximately $300.00 was stolen from a locked cabinet in the coach’s office.  The majority of the money was in checks.  The seed money for the caps came out of the football fund, thus the loss will be football’s loss.  

Colleen Fischer volunteered her services to stuff envelopes with The Club’s membership letters.  Sharon will send her a letter thanking her for doing so and making her an Honorary Member of the Booster Club. 
FUND REQUESTS:
Football Banquet:  $150.00/chicken; $100/plaques and $110/Luther Park Rental.  Motion made by Rick Bowers to approve the request and seconded by Randy Marty.

Wrestling:  $300.00 - $350.00 for bus to Wisconsin Rapids on December 20th.  Motion made by Julie Zwernik to approve the same and seconded by Rick Bowers.

Wrestling Shirts for Coaches:  $200 to Creative Concepts for 6 shirts.  Motion made to approve the same by Rick Bowers and seconded by RosaLea Bachman.  

NEW BUSINESS:
Brian Yenter gave a report on uniform replacement and explained how uniforms were replaced and in what order.  
Next meeting will be Monday, January 5, 2009 @ Sportsman’s Supper Club.
Meeting Adjourned

